Lima, May 16, 1953

Dr, Nathaniel I, Berlin,
Donner Laboratory,
University of California,
Berkeley L, Cal,

Dear Dr, Berlin :
I have just returned from

United States after several weeks of absence, We are now
studying in Lima the subjects who will be taken up to Mo-
rococha to be followed for a periocd of one month, The iron
we have-(Fe99) is enaugh for the investigation of about
eight subjects and we would like to have sufficient isotope
to have at least twenty subjects investigated, taking into
account that they will remain in Morococha for different pe-
riods of time, Will you kindly arrange for the shipment of
this additional amount of Fe>9? After this we will not need
any further remittance until the men are taken up to Moroco=
cha (abeut. Septembef)s
I have decided to go up to London in August so it will be a
pleasure to sge you up there.

With best regards,
Yours,sincerely

Dr, Alberto Hurtado



